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COVID-19 Update and Information  

Notice to the Membership - May 26 

Registrar’s Directive:  Organized 
groupings of visitors at funerals and 
visitations 
Please see directive issued today by the Registrar.  This directive provides 
further restrictions and prescription for attendance numbers at funerals and 
visitations. 

Registrar's Directive May 26th  
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 BRAVE Campaign Video - Remain  

  BRAVE Campaign Infographics - Remain Poster  

   

 

 
 

You are receiving this email as a registered subscriber or member of OACFP.  If you no longer wish to receive 

email messages from us, please email  info@oacfp.com  and type UNSUBSCRIBE in the subject line along with 
your name and mailing address. 

 

 
 

 

The Ontario Association of Cemetery  
and Funeral Professionals (OACFP)  

PO Box 24040  
66 Josephine RPO  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2foacfp.in1touch.org%2femailredirect.html%3femailSentId%3d2119516%26redirectUrl%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Fyoutu.be%252Fr84KBgXgEkU%26key%3dCAC4AE8BB6AEDC1C0CBF52D51F131E8402329E9B376D6BBE6783CE1CA4C8B9DF&c=E,1,5TzXAEFYxdcrPsj4yaVoooszVNaMYCsgkQhrL1z18F3r3Xe8AXw8LH0jeqqgm25aZ0kz1xck-rZPyroa3lujhCM6Cwv-_L79SqMLMnGiggHIfUs,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2foacfp.in1touch.org%2femailredirect.html%3femailSentId%3d2119516%26redirectUrl%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Foacfp.in1touch.org%252Fdocument%252F6351%252FBRAVE-R.pdf%26key%3dECAA59C1850F910FA9C8653521335A5C7EEDF513A88DED721B43C7DDE74F8531&c=E,1,ifhARErYxqivQQ_AUpyNzvTsM4RgEs28amaRe-EkyrZEIJBEJuYO1dmCcD_A6_UCDoWGOYnF3Xk9wt5LxLORydpijsQ3aLA8APMT_NOnLZzP&typo=1
mailto:info@oacfp.com
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2foacfp.in1touch.org%2femailredirect.html%3femailSentId%3d2119516%26redirectUrl%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Foacfp.in1touch.org%252Fsite%252Fbp%252Foacfp%252Fmentalhealth%26key%3dD547AD097B9AADAD643355123747C880A0E8DBB693CEA1BA522B02A6262DB4DC&c=E,1,IB_hzzkYZgRtTa1oGZGJc4M_pxEP2q8majNPXToJvHYotLgP1LfE4gDkfj-3PhO5x90nKFjZYzRT4a_1zTECq9K5-HLMO1FKuFfNcAln&typo=1


North Bay, ON P1B 0C7  
www.oacfp.com  

 

Powered by in1touch  

 
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is intended 
only for the use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an intended 
recipient or acting on behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure, conversion to hard 
copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any part of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you receive this communication in error or without authorization, please notify the 
originator immediately and remove it from your system.  
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2foacfp.in1touch.org%2femailredirect.html%3femailSentId%3d2119516%26redirectUrl%3dhttp%253A%252F%252Fwww.oacfp.com%26key%3d3820AEE42A0CCA9BF4BC89E6721AED6CF1AFF677262BDA7FB23E655CC1D11265&c=E,1,Cpj12u5Ujiyph5I_sB7lef-ISs2N0C-aRQJlIkkUCf2d5aoSrnPJYlW9C76a9Uy2oKyl5JfCanKfYRgHgIpj-55sCtmLIQJAGhZ2tdXkIhZ0fdmqT2Cn4g,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2foacfp.in1touch.org%2femailredirect.html%3femailSentId%3d2119516%26redirectUrl%3dhttp%253A%252F%252Fwww.in1touch.com%26key%3d63C08172E7B46EC0BCE2A727AC4633FB06CBDEE286723D8F5658774597A77A0C&c=E,1,kxRRUTar_i0m1e_3YMejmuOvkoYwSDomIuCUkxlwEkhlfWki_Tkp-cEx-RI7l8-TPDCT9mMF8QV_UDjI9tPMzOcbBlbNaY5M7-nBSo_fsYvK7f6N&typo=1


  

  

 

Registrar’s Directive:  
Organized groupings of visitors 

at funerals and visitations 

 

  
 

May 26, 2020 

  

I am issuing a Registrar’s Directive mandating organized and scheduled 

groupings of people at visitations (meaning by appointment) and funerals in order 

to further ensure safety of families and licensees. 

  

This Registrar’s Directive puts an end to the cycling of people through 
funeral homes (trading-off or substituting individuals) for funerals and 

visitations. 

  

People waiting outside funeral homes, gathering closely, hugging, and cycling 

through funeral homes is threatening to spread the virus among mourners and 

funeral home staff. 

  

This directive is effective starting 12:01 am., May 29, 2020. 

  

This directive allows:  

https://www.thebao.ca/


• Funeral homes to offer a funeral and several scheduled visitations for 

each decedent’s family. 

• Guests to wait in their vehicle and family members, who live together, 
to wait in a vehicle together for their appointment time. 

  

This directive mandates:   

• Separate groupings of visitors, rather than the cycling of people through 

funeral homes, as we’ve seen. 

• Scheduled, organized grouping of visitors in gatherings of 10 or fewer 
people, not counting funeral home staff. *Note that all those, other than 
funeral home staff, who remain in the funeral home for each grouping 
will count against the maximum number of 10.  

An accurate visitors' appointment schedule, logging each set of visitors, with 

the time written in for each scheduled grouping of 10 people or fewer in the funeral 

home at one time. You must have a method of disinfecting pens between each 

visitor or choose to sign the book for each visitor.  

• Disinfecting cleaning of the funeral home (especially washrooms if used, 

all surfaces) before each new grouping of people. 

• A minimum of a 15-minute waiting period between each grouping, to 

enable funeral home staff to disinfect and clean the establishment before 

the next group enters. 

• The wearing of a mask by everyone in the funeral home during 
funerals and visitations is recommended. (Surgical or non-medical 

masks permitted.) 

  

This directive prohibits:  



• The gathering of people outside of funeral homes waiting to enter, 

except for scheduled guests waiting in a vehicle. 

• The cycling or “trading-off” of people through funeral homes for 

visitations and funerals.  

• Gatherings of more than 10 people, not counting funeral home staff (as 

previously directed).  

  

What has changed:  

• This Registrar’s Directive prescribes how multiple groupings of visitors 

for a decedent are to be separated and scheduled. 

• People gathering in funeral home parking lots, outside of their cars, is 
prohibited. Every effort needs to be made to keep people inside their cars 

coming to and from visitation or services. You are responsible for the 

conduct of people on your property. 

  

What has not changed:  

• All Registrar’s Directives, notices, guidance and provincial government 

restrictions remain in place. 

• The 10-max directive. Keep in mind that the maximum number of people in 

each grouping, not counting funeral home staff, is 10. This means that 

family members who remain in the funeral home count against the 

maximum number of 10. For example, if a widow, daughter and son remain 

in the funeral home to greet people, then only seven new visitors may enter 

in the next scheduled grouping. 

• Two metres (six feet) physical distancing between each person. 



 

• Notices and Obituaries must inform the reader of attendance restrictions 

on funerals and visitations.  

 

-Carey Smith, CEO/Registrar, BAO  
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